
IN THE MATTER   of the Resource Management Act 1991 (RMA) 

AND  

IN THE MATTER  of Private Plan Change 54 to the Operative District Plan 
(PC54) 

 

MINUTE 2 FROM THE HEARING PANEL 

 

1. The Panel acknowledges receipt of the notice provided by WFH Properties Ltd on 17 
May 2023 in response to Minute 1 that their submission on PC54 (Submission 21) is 
withdrawn. For the avoidance of doubt, and with respect to paragraph 9(b)-(e) of the 
Minute, the Panel confirms that no responses from the Requestor, Peak View Ridge 
Lot Owners and other submitters on this matter is now required.   

2. Any enquiries regarding this Minute or any other matters relating to the hearing should 
be directed to the Council’s Planning and Development Technical Officer by email at 
Lynley.Scott@qldc.govt.nz. 

 

 

 

Richard Blakey  

Chairperson   
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